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CHICAGO, April 25, 2011 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing (NYSE: BA) and its employees will contribute $70,000 to the
American Red Cross for its relief efforts in St. Louis following the damage caused by a tornado April 22.

The company announced Monday it will contribute $50,000 and the St. Louis Employees Community Fund will
contribute $20,000 to the American Red Cross for its relief efforts. Boeing directly employs more than 15,000
people in the St. Louis region.

"We know that it will take time for the families and business people who lost their homes and livelihoods to
rebuild and recover," said Dennis Muilenburg, president and CEO, Boeing, Defense, Space & Security. "We have
many strong partnerships and relationships in the St. Louis region, so | know that the company and our
employees will do all that we can to help with the recovery efforts. "

The company employs more than 160,000 people across the United States and in 70 countries. For more
information, visit www.boeing.com

Contact:
Ann Beach, Communications, 312-544-2997, ann.m.beach@boeing.com
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